

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs. Jen Fraser, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Tuesday, 29th April 2025

Proposed Year Six Residential Monday, 22nd June – Wednesday, 24th June 2026

Dear Parents and Carers.

We are thrilled to announce the details of the residential trip planned for our 2025/26 Year Six cohort. The trip is planned to take place from Monday 22nd June – Wednesday 24th June 2026 and the children will be visiting Marchants Hill PGL, which is a residential activity centre, based in the woodlands of Surrey.

Throughout their stay, the children will be invited to participate in a wide variety of activities, ranging from abseiling, river-raft building, trapeze, archery, paddleboarding, orienteering, tunnel trails, zip-wires and more. All activities are led by PLG group leaders, and Green Ridge staff will also be there to support. There will also be evening activities that include silent discos, laser tag and nighttime woodland walks. Please note that a mandatory information session for parents/carers will take place next Summer where key information will be shared.

The cost will be approximately £425 per pupil, to which you will be required to pay a deposit by the 31st of May, an interim payment by the 31st of August and the remaining balance by the 31st of March 2026.

The cost includes travel to and from the venue, accommodation and meals throughout their stay, but the exact final cost per child cannot be determined until the number of children attending is confirmed, as the cost of the transport will differ dependent on the amount of children attending. Once we are able to confirm numbers and ensure that the trip is viable (following the deposit deadline at the end of May), we will communicate again to inform you of the definitive cost.

If you would like your child to take part and to secure their space, you are required to complete this <u>form</u> and pay a £48 deposit via Arbor* by Saturday, 31st May. Please note that if there are not enough pupils who wish to attend, then we may have to cancel the trip, and any deposits paid will be refunded.

*Please note that the dates displayed on Arbor are not correct as we are unable to select dates for next year as the next academic year (2025/26) has not yet been set up.

If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, we can confirm that we will contribute £100 towards the remaining balance, but you are required to pay the £48 deposit. We are unable to fully-fund the entire trip for pupils, due to volume of pupils and overall cost.



Please note that pupils **not** taking part in the visit will still be expected to attend school on Monday 22nd, Tuesday 23rd and Wednesday 24th of June 2026.

We know that the children will enjoy the action-packed itinerary that will be available to them, and we very much look forward to sharing this opportunity with them.

If you have any queries or concerns regarding the visit, then please do not hesitate to contact us via email to admin@qreenridgeacademy.co.uk.

Yours faithfully,



Mrs. Jen Fraser Headteacher

